
Dear Blackcat Community, 
 
With the issues we are facing every day I wanted to update everyone on two 
specific items.  At this time graduation is still scheduled for May 20 but as 
conditions change, this date may not be possible.  The scheduled date of Prom 
on April 4 has been canceled.  As we move forward we will continue to look at 
ways to have Graduation and Prom this school year.  I know this is an uncertain 
time for everyone but I ask that you be patient and know as more information 
and decisions are made in regards to these two events everyone will be notified. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Dr. John Crabtree 
Principal 
Herculaneum High School 
1-636-479-5200 
 
Educating Today for a Better Tomorrow 
	


